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 Geneva, 25 January 2024 

 

Dear Organising Team of the Indian Ceramics Triennale, 

 

On behalf of the International Academy of Ceramics, I would like to offer my 
sincere congratulations on the opening and success of the 2024 Indian Ceramics 
Triennale "Common Ground". 

 

It is a real pleasure to see such a well thought out and rich event come to fruition, 
which not only includes high quality exhibitions but also a rich programme of 
conferences. Your inclusion of workshops alongside the lectures and symposium 
creates an ideal balance between the issues discussed and practical applications. 

 

I am particularly impressed by the spotlight on IAC members in the exhibition "In 
Transit: Members of the International Academy of Ceramics at the Indian Ceramics 
Triennale". What an amazing opportunity you have created for our members, not 
only to participate in such a global event, but also to travel and learn from the 
national ceramic culture. 

 

Congratulations on your incredible work and success! As President of the IAC, I 
thank you for this important contribution to the world of ceramics today and look 
forward to witnessing future editions in the years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Torbjørn Kvasbø 

President of the IAC 
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